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My name is Steve Rodgers I am the owner os Sisters mainline station. We live in a 

small town in a large county and can’t find employees to pump fuel. We are paying 

top dollar and also offering insurance,paid time off and retirement benefits (401 k) 

and still cannot fully staff. We feel this is a great compromise for people who want to 

fill there own vehicle or want the attendant to fill it for them. Please vote yes on 

HB2426 it would help a lot of stations in this time of labor shortage’s.  

Thank you  

Steve Rodgers  

541-480-9405 


